
 

 

Communication Agreement 

We are here to work with you to help you reflect your best to the world and to 
encourage you to live your most confident life. 

However, aesthetic medicine is an imperfect practice, and everyone responds differently 
to our treatments. 

This can sometimes mean you will need a corrective treatment, multiple treatments, or a 
combination of treatments to obtain the results you are looking to achieve. 

We may recommend that you use home skin care regimens or clearly follow aftercare 
instructions. 

Treatments will work best when our relationship is seen as a partnership, and we would 
like to be your partner in helping you feel your best. In order to do that, we encourage 
you to communicate with us regarding your results and recovery. We want to know how 
you are doing, and if you are experiencing any problems, so that we may assist you 
every step of the way. 

We are here to answer your questions, to field your concerns, and to work with you 
through issues that may come up. We will follow up with you and you can call us at  
303-469-0064 or email us at julianna@drjanowski.com. 
 
There are times when we are not able to manage a treatment concern or issue, and at 
that point, you may be referred out to another physician provider for treatment or 
assessment. 

Thank you for choosing to work with us. 

Your team at Sonata 

 


